
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY 
May 
19th  

TUESDAY 
May 
20th   

 

WEDNESDAY 
May 
21st  

THURSDAY 
May  
22nd  

FRIDAY 
May  
23rd   

 Tie Dye Day 
 
 

Tie Dye Station 
Bandanas 

and 
Socks 

Twin Day 
Dress like a friend 

 
Balloon Face Relay 
Over Under Relay 
Hula Hoop Relay 

 

Wacky Wednesday 
Minute to Win It  

 
Marshmellow 
Windstorm  

Puzzle Palooza 
Cookie Face 

 

Tropical Day  
 
 

End of School Year 
Celebration at 

Children’s Choice 
 
 

Beach Day 
 

Drip Drip Drop  
Water Bucket Relay 
A Shark Bit My Cup 

 
Popsicle Party on the 

Patio  

MONDAY 
May 
26th  

TUESDAY 
May 
27th  

WEDNESDAY 
May 
28th  

THURSDAY 
May 
29th  

FRIDAY 
May 
30th   

 
Memorial Day 

Children’s Choice 
Closed  

 Dress in your 
favorite color! 

 
Color Block 
Hair Tinsel 
Chalk Mural  

 Sports Day! 
 

Wear your favorite 
team jersey 

 
Kids vs Staff gym 

games 
 

Last Day of School 
 

Pajama Day 
 

Movie Day 

 NO SCHOOL 
CHILDREN’S 

CHOICE IS 
CLOSED 

 
Teacher 

Development Day 
 

Important Info 

School Site Information:  8901 Lowell 
Dr NE Albuquerque NM 87122 

Site phone number: 505-480-1298 
Site Director: Lena Mendoza 

 

 

Double Eagle Children’s Choice 

Newsletter 

May 19th - May 30th             

CHILD CARE ASSISTANCE CO-

PAYMENTS WAIVED  

You may qualify for free child care! ECECD has 

expanded eligibility for free childcare! Learn more 

about how New Mexico is supporting the health, 

well-being and education of children and families 

and see what programs you qualify for at 

nmececd.org! Or call 800-691-9067! 

 



 

 
 

Thank you for another wonderful 
school year! We had lots of fun 
and made some fun memories 
with each other. Have a great 

summer and we will see you in the 
fall!  

 -Childrens Choice Staff 

 

   
 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 
May 26th Memorial Day Children’s Choice Closed 

May 29th Last Day of School for Kids 

May 30th Children’s Choice Closed  
FULL DAY CARE IS SHARED BETWEEN DOUBLE EAGLE ELEMENTARY 

AND NORTH STAR ELEMENTARY. WE OFFER CARE BETWEEN THE 

HOURS OF 7AM AND 6 PM, MORNING AND AFTERNOON SNACKS 

ARE PROVIDED. FULL DAYS ARE A SEPARATE REGISTRATION FROM 

THE SCHOOL YEAR. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

A Look Back on the Year 
Summer break is upon us! This school year has just gone by so 

fast but luckily, we took pictures of everything along the way. 

Everything from our Constitution signing at the beginning of the 

year to our spring family event, this year was full of fun activities 

and new memories. We are excited looking forward to summer 

camp and the next school year. Enjoy this little glimpse of the 

past year and well see you in August!   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


